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March 30, 2006 
 
Mr. Donald Vella 
RGA International, Inc. 
2706 Horseshoe Drive South, Suite 227 
Naples, FL 34104 
(800) 836-3400 
Donnie@rgai.net 
 
Subject: Letter of Interest 
Regarding: Cellular Messaging Alert System 
 
Dear Mr. Vella, 
 
The Oregon Department of Transportation has met with members of your 
Cellular Messaging Alert System (CMAS)™ staff on two occasions.  At this 
time, we have interest in partnering with your organization for the purpose of 
conducting a Beta test on your CMAS product.  At the earliest convenience, we 
will schedule a meeting with yourself or designee to determine the period of time 
and the parameters under which the product will be tested.  At the conclusion of 
a successful test period and business use determination, we would entertain 
reviewing requirements for a right of use licensing for the CMAS product. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Berry  
Chief Information Officer  
Oregon Department of Transportation  
555 13th Street NE, Suite 1  
Salem, OR 97301-4166  
Phone: (503) 986-3243 Fax: (503) 986-4072  
Mailto:ben.berry@odot.state.or.us  
 


